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In Phonics, we listened to "The Gingerbread Man"
and "Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You
See?" stories . They have repetitive phrases that
we can chant along with to help us tune into the
rhythm of the language and the rhyming words.
In Numeracy, we played the “Behind the
Binoculars” game to practice number recognition.
In this game, we use cupped hands to mimic
binoculars. We used our binoculars to look at and
name different numbers.
In Topic/Literacy, we continued learning about
the "Weather" through various activities such as
doing the weather charade game, watching
videos, finishing our weather craft, and listening
to a book reading called "Weather".

This week in
Nursery

Upcoming
Events

 Break

26-28 Nov- Water Festival

15 Dec- Christmas Concert

18 Dec-5 Jan - Christmas

Miss Rita's Classroom                     24 November 2023

All About
Nursery
Learning

Housekeeping
Children must wear comfortable shoes they
can run in at school. Trainers and strapped
sneakers are best. Toes-showing sandals or
with heels are a NO. 

Sensory play is a type of play
activity that stimulates the
children’s senses. By
encouraging the use of all of a
child’s sense through play, you
can support
cognitive growth, 
language 
development,
fine motor skills
development 
and much more.

https://www.himama.com/blog/sensory-play-activities/


 The Week In Photos

Visiting the Dinosaur Musuem

Stories: The Gingerbread Man and Pied Piper



 The Week In Photos

Hanging Weather Craft

Maths


